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In Table Two there are higher numbers marked as ‘no category assigned' across 2019 and 
2020. In late 2020 the priority categories were properly defined. Prior to this, the individual 
services actively managed the planned procedure waitlists based on clinical urgency. 
Patients marked as ‘no category assigned’ could range between P1 to P4, and those in 
2021 to 2022 are likely to be a result of directly booking in the procedure at the decision-
to-treat stage.  

How to get in touch 
If you have any questions, you can contact us at oia@adhb.govt.nz. 

If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602.  

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Dr Michael Shepherd 
Interim District Director 
Te Toka Tumai Auckland 
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